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From the Commander: Steve Harden
Happy December everyone. I hope you all had a great Thanksgiving and were able to

gobble till you wobbled.

Our next meeting will be on December 11, 2024 and it will be our annual Christmas
party. Drinks & num nums will be from 5:30 to 6:30 and dinner service will start at
6:30. Please let me know if you will be able to attend and how many people will be in
your party by December 6, 2024. You can call or text me at 650 307-8609 or email me
at this address. I need a head count for the food.

On other matters we all need to get our dues paid for this membership year. This can be
done online at the American Legion National website; by sending a check to the post or
coming to a meeting and giving us your check or cash.

I look forward to seeing many of you at the party. If you have not been to one a good
time is usually had by all.

In either case, have a safe and Merry Christmas and may the joys of the season be with
you always.

December birthdays: Randy O’dell
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Hi Everyone:

The Christmas & thank you party will be held at:

The American Legion Post
757 San Mateo Ave

San Bruno, Ca. 94066

Time:  5:30pm - 6:30pm drinks
6:30pm - dinner

Featuring a 50/50 and a few door prizes

Date:  12/11/2024

Please RSVP me as soon as possible.

Happy holidays,
Madeline Sopko
650-766-3554


